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CITY OF THE VILLAGE OF MINNETONKA BEACH 
2945 Westwood Road 

P.O. Box 146 
Minnetonka Beach, MN 55361 

PHONE: 952-471-8878 
EMAIL: info@ci.minnetonka-beach.mn.us 

 
 

City of the Village of Minnetonka Beach 
Notice of a Possible Quorum of City Council 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the City Council may be in attendance at any 

time during the installation of the new water tower. 

 

This is not the regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council, but this notice is 

being posted in compliance with the Minnesota Open Meetings law. As a 

governmental body, the City Council will not deliberate, take any formal action on 

any items discussed, nor will there be meeting minutes for this notice.  

 

 
Heidi Honey 
City Clerk 
May 20, 2021 
 
 


